23 March 2021

To: House Committee on Energy and Environment

Re: House Concurrent Resolution 24

Dear Chair Representative Marsh, Vice-Chairs Representatives Helm and Brock Smith, and members
of the Committee:

I want to offer my thanks to the sponsors of HCR 24 in remembering and commemorating Oregon's
Bottle Bill. It has proved to be legislation that has been appreciated by most, if not all, Oregonians.

| remember the contention over this bill prior to its acceptance.

I am hoping that HCR 24 may in some way foster more cooperation above and beyond the bi-
partisén sponsorship of this Resolution between the two parties in Salem.

Thank you for remembering Governor McCall's signature piece of legislation. We could use more
governor's like him.

Sincerely,

Richard Wisner




